
September 15, 2023

-The MEChA club will celebrate Mexico's Independence Day today during
lunch time. We will be playing some music and selling "tacos de carne
asada, with chips and salsa." Please join and let's celebrate together!
Everyone is welcome!

-All girls planning to play basketball this year, please see Coach Zaragoza
in the gym to sign up ASAP!

-Winter Season Cheer Tryouts (basketball cheer) are coming soon! Come
to an informational meeting at lunch in room 604 to register for tryouts
and get all the necessary information. The first meeting will be on Tues,
Sept 19th or the second meeting will be on Thurs, Sept 21st. You only
need to come to one of the two meetings. If you cannot make a meeting,
stop by and see Coach Tillson in room 604.

-Heads Up to ALL STUDENTS!
The NOT CLEAR lists for each grade level have been posted on the library
windows. The homecoming dance is just around the corner and you won't
be able to buy tickets if you are not clear with the library.

-Career Center News- Office 242 in the Counseling office. SCHOLARSHIPS,
FINANCIAL AID HELP, WORK PERMITS, AND LOCAL JOB LIST. If you need
any help, come by and see Amy Lopez!!!

-Seeking two students for the River Valley School Site Council Committee:
Our School Site Council’s role is to assess the needs of students and use
data to get goals; gather information from other school advisory
committees; analyze the Single Plan for Student Achievement; evaluate
the effectiveness of the plan; and evaluate parent involvement. We are



seeking two student representatives to serve on this committee.
Meetings are once a month. If you are interested in participating, please
pick up your nomination on a form in the principal’s office and return it to
Mrs. Aguilar in the Principal’s Office by Thursday, September 28th . Voting
will take place Friday, September 29th.

-ASVAB test is October 10th at 8:30am in the library. If you are interested
in taking the test, please email alopez@ycusd.org or stop by the career
center in room 242.

-Attention: School Portrait Make-up Day is Wednesday, October 18th.
Please note that unscheduled re-take walk-ins are not allowed. Parents
must call the photo company prior to Oct. 18 to request a retake session.
To request a re-take, parents will need to provide the name of the school,
the student’s ID number and a first and last name; please call the Roseville
Studio at 916.749.1026 and Press 1 to speak with a representative. All
students who were absent on Picture Day will be automatically called to
take their photo. Thank you.

-A note from the RV Health Office:
With fall on the horizon, we are seeing an increase in students with
symptoms of an illness. If you are not feeling well or have any of the
following symptoms, you will need to stay home until the symptoms
resolve and you no longer need medication to feel better. If you or a family
member need a Covid Home Test, please stop by the Health Office, AFTER
SCHOOL and one will be provided to you.
Symptoms of an illness include:
Fever or chills, Cough, Congestion, Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, Fatigue,
Muscle or body aches, Runny nose, Headache, Sore Throat, Nausea/vomiting, Diarrhea
DO NOT COME TO SCHOOL IF YOU ARE SICK, STAY HOME, REST, RETURN
WHEN YOUR SYMPTOMS HAVE RESOLVED.
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Athletics this week:
9/12/2023

● Varsity girls Tennis at Yuba City @ 4pm
● Varsity Girls Golf vs. inderkum @ 4pm

● Girls Volleyball at yuba city - Frosh/Soph @ 5pm, JV @
5:00pm Varsity at 6:00pm

9/14/2023
● girls tennis vs. roseville @ 4pm
● Girls golf at bella vista @ 4pm

● Girls Volleyball vs. roseville - Frosh/Soph @ 4:30pm, JV @
5:30pm, Varsity @ 6:30pm

9/15/2023
● Football (11 person) at bella vista JV @ 5pm, varsity

@7pm


